

76 South Main St. Akron, Ohio 44308 216-384-5100

October 25, 1995

Mr. Craig Glazer, Chairman Ohio Power Siting Board Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Borden Bldg., 12th floor 180 East Broad Street Columbus, OH 43266-0573



Dear Chairman Glazer:

Gilchrist-South Akron Tap to Clayben Sub Case No. 95-441-EL-BLN

In Ms. K. Wissman's letter dated June 13, 1995 Ohio Edison was notified that the subject project properly qualified for a Letter of Notification. Ohio Edison was also requested to provide the Board with the planned date of initial construction at least seven days prior such date. The construction for the distribution substation portion of the project is scheduled for early November 1995. The transmission line construction is scheduled for April 1996 to coincide with the targeted in-service of May 1996.

Very truly yours,

T. C. Burgess
General Power Siting Engineer

kç

xc: KWissman (OPSB) RAYerian (OPSB)

This is to certify that the images appearing are an accurate and complete reproduction of a case file document delivered in the regular course of business.

Technician - Wham ____ Date Processed 12-5-9.